
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KTC REWARD SHOP LINK 

Due to the move away from 

Classcharts, the way to buy student 

rewards is slightly changing. 

Just before half term we took our students to the Old Vic for the last performance in this 

years' educational program. The play this time was 'Machinal' by Sophie Treadwell, based 

on a true story from 1928 about a woman being pushed to breaking point by the 'relentless 

machinery of life, expectation and convention'. 

It was an incredible piece of theatre and, surprisingly, the favourite of the four productions 

seen throughout the year by the majority of our students. Ms Morley came with Miss Barnes 

and myself and we too were blown away by the whole production. It was, as it has been 

each time, a real privilege to see such amazing live theatre, and to be able to share it with 

our students who were, as always, wonderfully behaved and a real credit to the college. 

Mrs Dyer 

A small group of our Yr7 and Yr8 students visited 

Baugh House Care Home again on Friday 17th May. 

This time, students were doing Drama, performing 

poetry and sing-along songs for the residents, which 

provided lots of fun for the residents and staff alike.  

Overall, everyone who was there had a lovely time. 

FOLLOW US! 

 

To mark and celebrate their amazing and 

wonderful journey over the past 5 years we 

believe that for the very first time our Year 11’s 

should end their Kemnal journey with a big 

celebration. It is therefore with great pride and 

pleasure that we invite your child to attend our 

very first Prom! 

Dress code: To impress 

Please can the payment be given in by no later 

than 3pm on Friday 14th June. 

The below students will be representing our school 

as Bromley Youth Council Reps and were recently 

invited to a training induction to help skill them up 

with the Bromley campaigns. 

 L Armitage (7) 

 B Murphy (7) 

 L Lushaj (8) 

 D Eeles (8) 

 S Callaghan (8) 

 A Wells (9) 

 H Cotman (9) 

 15th June – Year 11 Prom 

 20th June – DoE Trip (Silver) 

 21st June – Y10 Future Frontiers Trip 

 

 28th June – Y10 Future Frontiers 

Trip 

1. You will need to fill in a Google 

Form to let Mrs Morris what you 

would like to buy. 

2. The link for the Google Form can 

also be found on the KTC 

website or Google Classroom. 

3. You will need to use your school 

email to complete the form. 

Tutors will have access to how many 

spendable points each student in 

their form has. 
 

https://sites.google.com/kemnal-tkat.org/ktcrewardshop/home

